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Based on the TV and film version, the Addams Family 
is a fictional family created by American cartoonist 
Charles Addams. During March, The Neuadd at PHS 
was transformed into the family home of the Addams 
Family and the show ran for 3 nights with one 
matinee performance for primary cluster schools.

It is clear how much time and effort our Drama Lead, 
Miss Southall, and Head of Music/Creative Arts, Mrs 
Bennett, dedicated to the musical, as the acting, 
choreography (Mrs Macgillivray), and singing came 
together at the final performance to encapsulate 
the hard work of several weeks. Gomez (Oliver 
Hughes) Morticia (Amelie Norbury) Uncle Fester 
(Jessica Howard) Wednesday (Cerys Dimmock/ 
Eleri Benson) and made us all believe in the goulish 

quirky character, delivering a genuine authentic 
performance. The supporting lead family characters, 
the ancestors and the ensemble also gave delightful 
performances, showcasing vocals and acting that 
rivalled a West End production. The entire cast was 
enthusiastic and shared their feeling of fun with 
the audience. This was a superb production and is a 
testament to the dedication and perseverance of our 
outstanding performing arts teachers, as well as the 
pupils!

What made The Addams Family so impressive was 
the ensemble cast which highlighted the depth of 
talent at Prestatyn High School with all year groups 
from Year 7 to Year 11 represented. Many thanks to 
all the staff who supported the production.

Dyfarniadau
Awards
On Tuesday 25th March 2025 Prestatyn High 
School hosted their awards evening. The event 
was simply magnificent, a true celebration 
of the successes and achievements our 
pupils have had across the curriculum this 

year. As well as recognising the success of 
our pupils excelling in different subjects, the 
evening also included 3 special awards. Myles 
Chapman won the ‘Headteacher’s Award’, 
Isabel McKenna picked up the ‘Praise Points 
Achiever Award’ and Sonny Peyton hit the 
back of the net with the 
‘Sporting Achievement Award’.



GENERAL NEWS
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Gwobr Pennaethiaid
Headteacher Award

Gwasanaeth Ieuenctid 
Youth Service
The Denbighshire Youth Service joined us after school 
to gain pupil opinions on anti-social behaviour. In 
exchange, pupils enjoyed a free hot chocolate.

Cyflwyniad LFC
LFC Presentation
The LFC cohort attended a presentation event to 
celebrate their success. The morning featured a Q&A 
session by former LFC goalkeeper and LFC Foundation 
Community Ambassador, Chris Kirland. 

FI Mewn Ysgolion
FI in Schools
Well done to Team F1 PHS. The team designed, built, 
and raced the car they made. They won the Judge’s 
Choice Award from a pit of 20 other teams.

Diwrnod Trwyn Coch
Red Nose Day
This year we supported Red Nose Day by selling red 
noses, wearing red and holding a sweet sale. We 
raised £118.50. Thank you for your support.

Gwaith Elusennol
Charitable Work
Donation of £150 to the
Veronica Wells-Food Bank.
We continue to support the 
local food banks and local families.

So far, we have raised £4445,
last month we donated £150.



Annwyl Rhieni / Gwarcheidwiaid / Dear Parents / Carers,

As the spring term draws to a close, I would like to share 
some of the fabulous activities and achievements that 
have taken place in Prestatyn High School since the last 
newsletter. We have all been very busy and our pupils 
have enjoyed their experiences.

The latest production from the PHS Creative Arts 
department is The Addams Family. This is currently in full 
swing and, so far, is receiving rave reviews. Pupils from 
our cluster primary schools and visitors from Christ the 
Word Catholic School enjoyed the matinee performance 
on the opening night. I am always amazed by the 
outstanding talent we have in the school and the hard 
work and dedication displayed by the pupils and the staff 
to bring about such inspirational performances. Well 
done to all involved. Da iawn chi.

After the success of the ski trip in December, our pupils 
enjoyed the sights, sounds and brilliant culture of Rome 
in February. This trip was filled with many wonderful 
experiences. The LLS team also developed their skills and 
experiences with a visit to Finland. The next trip raring 
to go is the PE trip to Madrid. We wish them all the best 
as they jet off to sunny Spain to develop their footballing 
skills.

In March, our Year 11 boys’ football team secured a place 
in the Welsh schools’ cup final after a fantastic win in 
the semi-finals. We are so proud of them and wish them 
the best of luck as they head to the final on 8th April 
in Merthyr Tydfill where they will play against Ysgol 
Bassaleg (Newport). Pob lwc.

It will not be long before our Year 11 and 13 learners 
embark on their examinations this summer. We are 
working hard to support them and prepare them for this. 
As always, we will be open during the Easter holidays 
(excluding the bank holidays) so that learners who are 
sitting exams can access the Easter school revision 
sessions. A detailed timetable will be sent out.

I hope you all have a nice Easter break. The school 
reopens on Monday 28th April after the holidays. There 
is a short half term but, please remember, attendance 
to school remains essential and we expect to see all our 
pupils in every day.

Yr eiddoch yn gywir / Yours faithfully,

Diolch,

Neil Foley B.Sc. MA. 
Pennaeth Headteacher
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A LETTER FROM THE HEADTEACHER @PRESTATYN HIGH - SOCIAL MEDIA ROUNDUP
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Contact Prestatyn High School
Prestatyn High School, 2 Princes Avenue,
Prestatyn, Denbighshire, LL19 8RS.

Email: info@prestatynhigh.co.uk
Tel: 01745 852312

Prestatyn High @PrestatynHigh 19 March 2025

Llongyfarchiadau i Year 11 Boys have just won 4-0 in 
the @WelshSchoolsFA Cup Football Semi-Final.
Da iawn! @PrestatynPE
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Prestatyn High @PrestatynHigh 6 March 2025

World Book Day -  Mary Poppins is in the building!!! 
#WorldBookDay


